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Re: Pathfinder’s Got Talent   

4.5.22  
  
Dear Parents and Carers,   
  
  
As part of our new Artsmark programme, which introduces children to new cultural and educational challenges, we are excited to 
welcome back Pathfinder’s Got Talent.   
  
Using Britain’s Got Talent as an inspiration, we would love to invite you to our cabaret evening on Wednesday 25th May.   
  
Pathfinder’s Got Talent will take place in our school hall, doors open at 6.15pm and the show will begin at 6:30pm.  
  
We are not charging for tickets however we will be having a raffle; all money collected will be used to go towards providing new 
musical instruments to be used within lessons. If you are able to donate to the raffle, please speak to the school office prior to the 
event.   
  
To put on the show, we need lots of children to sign up to perform on the evening. All children have been invited to take home a sign-
up sheet and consent form. We are very excited to see a variety of different talents, but we do have limited availability due to timings, 
so if your child/children would like to submit an act please get your consent form back to us by Monday 9th May. You are also more 
than welcome to join your children on centre stage as a double act! We welcome older siblings to be a part of the acts, if the children 
wish so, however, a Pathfinder child must also be performing. We are happy to accommodate any acts, the more the merrier, some 
examples might be singing, dancing, acting, gymnastics, playing an instrument etc…   
  
During the evening there will be a 15 minute interval whereby you can buy snacks and non-alcoholic drinks. We will be aiming to 
finish our evening around 8.30pm. The guest judges will have the final vote to see who will be crowned the second champion of 
Pathfinder’s Got Talent.   
  
To help us facilitate for the right amount of people on the evening, please return the slip below stating how many tickets you will be 
needing, these will be waiting for you on the door. Please drop the slip off at the office by Wednesday 18th May.  
  
We are very much looking forward to an exciting evening, celebrating all of our wonderful talent!  
  
Mrs Lockwood   
  
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
  
Ticket Request – Pathfinder’s Got Talent  

  
Name:__________________________________________                              Class:________________  
  
  
Will require ________ adult tickets and _____________ child tickets  
  
Tickets are limited to 2 per child.   


